Shannon E. Khounnala
Columbia Generating Station

E N ERGY P.O. Box 968, MD PE03

; Richland, WA 99352-0968
NORTHWEST
sekhounnala@energy-northwest.com

September 6, 2018
G02-18-110
DIC 409

Amy Moon

Energy Facility Siting Specialist

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council ELECTRONIC SUBMITTAL ONLY
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Moon:

Subject: GROUNDWATER MOUNDING STUDY SCOPING CALCULATIONS
REPORT

Reference: Letter, GI2-17-100, dated August 1, 2017, from S. Posner (EFSEC) to SE
Khounnala (Energy Northwest) “NPDES Permit No. WWA002515-1 S7.3: EFSEC
Approval of Groundwater Mounding Study Scope of Work.”

As spelled out in the approved groundwater mounding study Scope of Work (SOW), enclosed
is the Scoping Calculations Report for your review.

In order to complete this study prior to the May 1, 2019 deadline, Energy Northwest requests
that you complete your review and provide any comments you may have by October 1, 2018.

If you have any technical questions regarding this report, please contact Kip Whitehead at
(509) 377-8794 or wkwhitehead@energy-northwest.com .

Sincerely,
06/09/18 8:55:32 -07:00
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Shannon E. Khounnala
Environmental and Regulatory Programs Manager
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